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Delivering a nurturing and inclusive environment to encourage growth of the individual 

Dear Parents & Carers,                    Friday 8th November 2024 
 

Christmas Lunch & Christmas Jumper Day 2024 
 

This year our school Christmas Lunch will take place on Thursday 19th December.  
Whilst it may seem a long way off, we need to know beforehand what every child will be 
eating for lunch, whether a packed lunch from home or a school meal.  This ensures the 
kitchen is able to pre-order the correct number of meals and no child misses out, as 
orders are not taken on the day. 
 
Please log into your child’s Scopay account and select their lunch choice by Wednesday 
20th November. 
 
When in Scopay:  

 Under dinner money click on ‘order meals’ 

 Click on Thursday 19th December 

 Select from ‘packed lunch from home’, ‘meat’ or ‘vegetarian’ 
 

The meal choices are: 
1. Turkey with mini pork sausage 
2. Vegetable Wellington with veggie sausage 
3. Menus for Special Diets will be advised separately. 

 
Both meals are served with roast potatoes, garden peas, baton carrots, brussel sprouts, 
stuffing and gravy.  Dessert is Christmas Cracknell.  As usual, junior meals are priced at 
£3.20 and infant meals are free.   
 
Christmas Jumpers 
Traditionally this is also the day when children can come to school in a Christmas Jumper 
(should they wish) in place of their school jumper or cardigan, in return for a minimum 
£1 donation to FONDS.  They should be dressed in uniform otherwise. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs D. Martin  
Head of School 


